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House Bill 591 – Property Tax Exemption – Disabled Veterans 

 

Position: Support 

 

The Maryland REALTORS® supports HB 591 which expands the existing property tax 

credit for disabled veterans by reducing the 100% disability criteria to 80%. 

 

Maryland REALTORS® believes we should support and honor our veterans – especially 

those disabled. An 80% permanent disability rating for eligibility of the tax credit is still a 

very significant disability threshold that is a tremendous hardship on disabled veterans. 

Expanding the property tax credit to those 80% disabled veterans and in need is an 

extremely helpful way to demonstrate that support and honor. 

 

Maryland REALTORS® respectfully requests a favorable report of HB 591. 

 

 

 

For more information contact bill.castelli@mdrealtor.org or 

susan.mitchell@mdrealtor.org 

 

 

 


